
ROSE TOWNSHIP 
Shelby County, Illinois 

 
Date: 10/10/23 

 
To:  Kirk Allen 
Edgar County Watchdogs 
PO Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933 
 
Re:  FOIA Request 
   

 
Dear Mr. Allen 
 
 Rose Township is in receipt of your FOIA request dated 10/05/23. The following 
responsive documents are enclosed: 
 
Item 1:  Copy of all payments made to the Township by Teresa Boehm in the last 6 months. 
 
We have no documents responsive to your request. 
 
 You have the right to have this determination reviewed by the Public Access Counselor.  
That person may be contacted at the following address: 
 
 Leah Bartelt, Acting Public Access Counselor 

Office of the Attorney General 
500 South 2nd Street 
Springfield, IL 62706 
Phone: 1-877-299-FOIA  

 
You also have the right to judicial review under Section 11 of the Freedom of Information Act.   
 
 Your immediate and kind attention to this matter is appreciated.  If you have any questions 
regarding the enclosed or the foregoing, please feel free to contact me. 
 
     Very truly yours,      
  
 
     Joseph Woodall, Clerk 
     Rose Township  
 
 

 


